
 

 

 

The Cathedral parish acknowledges the Whadjuk people of the 
Noongar nation, the Traditional Owners who have walked upon and 

cared for this land for thousands of years. We acknowledge the 
continued deep spiritual attachment and relationship of Aboriginal 

and Torres Strait Islander peoples to this country and commit 
ourselves to the ongoing journey of reconciliation. 

CATHEDRAL PARISH 
St Mary’s Cathedral, St Francis Xavier Church, All Saints Chapel 

 
MOST REV. TIMOTHY COSTELLOE SDB 

ARCHBISHOP 
 

Fr Sean Fernandez  dean.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
Fr Richard Rutkauskas richard.rutkauskas@perthcatholic.org.au 

Fr Richard Smith richard.smith@perthcatholic.org.au 
Fr Kenneth Acosta kenneth.acosta@perthcatholic.org.au 

 
CATHEDRAL ADMINISTRATION 

Victor Hoa manager.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
 

25 Victoria Avenue,  
Whadjuk Country, Perth WA 6000 

 9223 1350 
cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au   

smcperth.org.au 

___________________________________________________ 
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Jessica Patterson    chair.ppc@smcperth.org.au 
Jet Bautista      secretary.ppc@smcperth.org.au 

 
Damien Bowen, Ann Brown, Anna Rowe, Fr Sean, Joan Lim, Tony 

Meyrick. 

___________________________________________________
CATHEDRAL SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS  

1300 011 102 
smc.tiny.us/safe 

Josephine Cabagyo - j.cabagyo@smcperth.org.au 
Sally Cook - s.cook@smcperth.org.au 

Lyn Schwan - l.schwan@smcperth.org.au 
Lucia Steeman - l.steeman@smcperth.org.au 

Ann Brown - a.brown@smcperth.org.au  
Joan Lim - j.lim@smcperth.org.au 

Benna Masbate – b.masbate@smcperth.org.au 

 
 

The Cathedral toilets are downstairs and 
accessible to the public. Please ensure that 
children are accompanied when they go to 
the toilets. 
 

 
 

Let’s work together to build a safe environment for children 
and vulnerable adults. Contact our safeguarding officers if 

you have any concerns or questions. 
 

6TH SUNDAY OF EASTER YEAR A 

 

Saturday 13 May 2023 
8:00am – Mass 

4:00 pm  -  Filipino Mass 
5:00pm  -  6:00pm Confessions 

6:00pm  -  Vigil Mass   
 

Sunday 14 May 2023 
8:00 am  -  Mass 
9:30 am  - Mass 

11:00 am  -  Mass 
5:00 pm  -  Mass 

 
Monday – Friday 
8:00am  -  Mass 

11:00am  -  12:00 Noon Confession 
12:10pm  -  Mass 

 
Wednesday 

7:30pm  -  Miraculous Medal Novena  
 

Friday 
11:00am  -  Holy Hour 

______________________________________________ 
 

NEXT WEEKEND’S ROSTER 
 

Saturday 20 May   
 

 6:00 pm          Fr  Kenneth Acosta                     
                                     (C)  Connie Carroll                   
   (R)  Maria Borce               
                      

Sunday 21 May 
 

 8:00 am      Fr  Kenneth Acosta                     
                                     (C)  Jessica Patterson                      
   (R)  Helen Ho   
   (R)  Michael Carren                       
 
 9:30 am         Fr   Sean Fernandez   
                                      (C)  Stephanie Schenk                  
   (R)  Rebecca Henderson                       
   (R)  Leticia Craig          
 
            11:00 am        Fr   Kenneth Acosta                     
                              (C)  Michael Jaques                      
   (R)  Cath Jaques                       

   (R)  Chris Jaques                      
 
 5:00 pm  Fr   Richard Rutkauskas   
                                     (C)  Christine Stewart                       
    (R)  Jacinta Jakovcevic                       
    (R)  Revonne Godfrey                
 
 
  9:30 am ST FRANCIS XAVIER 
                       Fr  Richard Smith                     
                      (R)  Carole 
    (R)  Monica 

 

 
IGNATIAN SPIRITUALITY AT THE CATHEDRAL We have a visiting Jesuit from the United States who will be with us for a few 

months and will be offering: A First Spiritual Exercises Retreat in Daily Life run over 5 Wednesdays evenings or over 5 

Sundays afternoons (you choose one of the two offerings) plus the opportunity for a one off Ignatian Prayer Experience on 

two occasions.  Many people have been deeply rewarded through participation in this kind of retreat. Please note:  There 

is no cost for this retreat. However, material including prayer exercises and associated prayer texts will be provided to 

retreatants. The deadline for signing-up is past, but please contact us if you would like to take part: 

event.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au. Leaflets are available at the Cathedral foyer with more information.  

 

CATHEDRAL-SHOPFRONT OUTREACH St. Mary’s Cathedral and Shopfront are collaborating in an outreach program to 

support those in need. We request volunteers to assist us every Tuesday,  5.30-6.30pm in the Cathedral foyer, during the 

months of May and June, 2023. Together with Shopfront we shall provide a cuppa to those who are homeless or in need 

and give them the opportunity to have a chat. If you would like to take part in this worthwhile work, please contact Damian 

Walsh at director.shopfront@perthcatholic.org.au 

 

Parish Pastoral Council (PPC)    The PPC would love to hear from you as a volunteer mass-greeter, or if you have any queries 

or comments regarding the PPC.  Members of the PPC can be found busying themselves around the Cathedral and they like 

to chat! - Their names are in the bulletin, their happy faces are displayed at the Cathedral entrance and they usually wear 

name-tags at mass.  You can reach the PPC via the email address in the bulletin, or through the Cathedral office.   

 

LITURGICAL FORMATION AND RENEWAL – SUPPORT WORKSHOPS  The Catholic Archdiocese of Perth is conducting 

Workshops for the ‘Train the Trainer Program’ for Liturgical Formation and Renewal. For more information please contact 

92073350 or email:  cfl@perthcatholic.org.au  

 

VOLUNTEER THANKSGIVING MASS 14 MAY 2023   You are invited to join Bishop Don Sproxton DD VG at a Eucharistic 

celebration with our dedicated volunteers in the Catholic Archdiocese of Perth on Sunday 14 May 2023 at 11:00am to 

begin the annual celebration of National Volunteer Week.  

PROCESSION AND RALLY FOR LIFE – WEDNESDAY 17 MAY 2023 We would love to have as many pro-life Christian people 

as possible come to the Procession and Rally at Supreme Court Gardens at 5.45pm and depart for Parliament House at 

6.15pm for arrival at 7:00pm. The event will finish at Parliament House by 8.30pm. Registering is not mandatory but will 

very much help our planning. For registrations: www.righttolifewa.co 

WALK OF WITNESS – SATURDAY 27 MAY 2023   Please join the friends of St George’s Cathedral on an ecumenical walk to 

visit some of the centre churches and cathedrals as part of the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity. The walk will start and 

finish at St George’s Cathedral at 9:00am. For registrations call: 93255766 or email: info@perthcathedral.org 

THE CATHEDRAL MORNING TEA SUNDAY OF 21 May 2023 Please join us for morning tea in the Parish 

Centre after the 9:30am Mass. It is a great opportunity to meet other parishioners. All are welcome. 

 

HOLY LAND PILGRIMAGE FOR YOUNG ADULTS The Equestrian Order of the Holy Sepulchre of Jerusalem is inviting all young 

adults from the ages of 18 to 40 to the Holy Land from 19-29 January 2024. Space is limited so registration is required. 

Registration closes by the end of September 2023. The poster can be found on the notice board at the foyer. Please contact 

Clarance Goh goh.clarence@hotmail.com or Kevin Susai kesusai@gmail.com for more information.  

 

1ST and 2ND COLLECTION DONATION QR CODES 

We apologise that our donation devices are out of service. Should you wish to 

donate digitally to the collections you can use these QR codes. The payment 

processor is stripe.com.Thank you for your support.         

OUR MISSION 

We strive to be an inspiring Catholic community in the heart of 

our city, welcoming everyone and providing sanctuary for the 

marginalized, the sorrowful and the seeker of Jesus’ love. 

 

mailto:cfl@perthcatholic.org.au
http://www.righttolifewa.co/

